
 
     CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 
      City Council Consent Agenda Communication 
 

 
 
Meeting Date:  July 15, 2024 
 
Prepared By:  Dennis Carr – City Engineer 
 
Agenda Item:  Hilldale Phase 3 Final Pay Request 
 
Explanation:  Council awarded the construction of the third phase of Hilldale to Stark Excavating for 
a price of $2,037,548.45. Council then approved the bid for Alternate A for an additional $108,405.01.  
This brought the contract to $2,145,953.46. Change orders have been needed that have increased the 
contract by $16,992.60. The new contract cost is $2,162,946.06 
 
The city has received the 8th and final pay estimate for a total of $34,306.62 
 
Pay Request 1 - $175,668.00 
Pay Request 2 - $381.244.86 
Pay Request 3 - $352,856.58 
Pay Request 4 - $404,578.99 
Pay Request 5 - $188,736.63 
Pay Request 6 - $157,667.24 
Pay Request 7 - $359,823.37 
Pay Request 8 - $34,306.62 
 
Total Contract Paid - $2,054,882.29 
 
Fiscal Impact:  $34,306.62 will be paid for out of funds 430, 500, 501 
 
This project came in $91,071.17 under budget. 
 
 
Recommendation Summary:  
 
The work has been completed and staff recommends payment to Stark Excavating in the amount of 
$34,306.62 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council Approve Pay Request 8. 
 
Action Requested:   Approval 
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